
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HERBICIDE APPLICATION 

 
The Tuscola County Road Commission will be doing Herbicide Application on all 

County Primary Road Shoulders, approximately 3’ wide, for control of grass and weeds.  

The applications are scheduled to start mid-June of 2017—depending on the weather.  

Methods of spray are by a truck mounted spray unit.  Anyone wishing for more 

information on the spray mixture and/or locations to be sprayed please contact Jay 

Tuckey, Superintendent, 989-673-2128 ext.113.  If you are interested in applying for the 

No Spray Program, please visit the website at www.tuscolaroad.org or call the main 

office at 989-673-2128.  Deadline is June 1, 2017 to return the application. 

 

 

                                   RE-ENTRY 

PESTICIDE NAME  ACTIVE INGREDIENT           RESTRICTIONS 

 
  WEEDONE LV4 EC                            2,4 – DICHLOROPHENOXYACETIC  ACID,                     

   BROADLEAF HERBICIDE               ISOOCTYL (2-ETHYLHEXYL) ESTER                                              1 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   TOUCHDOWN TOTAL                     GLYPHOSATE ACID                                                                           1 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   BRONC TRIPLE                               AMMONIUM SULFATE, PROPANE – 1,2,3 – TRIOL,     

                                                                 ALKYL POLYGLUCASIDE, POLYACRYLAMIDE 
              MODIFIED GLYCEROL ACID                                                           2 

 

 

 

#1 No re-entry until spray has dried 

 

#2 No Restrictions 

http://www.tuscolaroad.org/

